
 
 
 
 
YOUTH CHORUS 
After the success of our first virtual season in 2020, the North Kingstown Youth Chorus is 
excited to announce that we will hold another Virtual Season for Spring 2021 with online 
rehearsals and virtual choir performances for students in grades 3-8 from all 
communities.  Online rehearsals will include voice training, music fundamentals, and 
musical preparation for virtual choir recordings.  Rehearsals for the Youth Chorus will 
begin on February 2, 2021 at 5:30pm.   
 
 
Online registration for the virtual 2021 season for both choruses and examples of past 
virtual performances from 2020 are available on our website www.nkchorus.org . 
Registration fee is $30.  For more information about both choruses contact Heather Skidds, 
director, at (401)-573-7564 or nkcommunitychorus@gmail.com  
 

http://www.nkchorus.org/
mailto:nkcommunitychorus@gmail.com

